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Catherine and Katherine-

I wanted to let you know the dredge project has started in Harbour Town! I have attached a couple photos of the
dredge barge doing its work just outside of the marina, what a beautiful site. With clear weather, Harbour Town
should be completed by the end of December and the crew will move to the South Beach area.

I also wanted to thank you and Governor Haley for all of your help and support. This exciting project would be have
become a reality without your involvement and leadership which is greatly appreciated by the entire Hilton Head
Island community. Thank you!!

All the best,

Steve

Steven P. Birdwell
President
Phone 843.842.1419
sbirdwell@seapines.com
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